FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356

901-873-2146 FAX: 901-873-2148

Dec. 31,2019

Dear Friend's in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus Name. We are into a new year. God has been so good. He has given me 91 years and blessed me with a wonderful wife to spend the rest of my life with.

Many of you have heard me speak of Jerry and Barbara Alford, missionaries to Venezuela. He will be returning home in the Spring. I hope that some of you might be able to have him come to your church and speak. He also worked with me in Chile SA for a time.

The radio stations in Chile are doing well.

Bonnie and I don't travel too much these days but we hope to visit TN sometime in the Spring, Lord willing.

We appreciate each of you who pray and give to us each month. We love you and pray God's blessings on you.

In Jesus Name,

Lewis & Bonnie Browning